Our Lady of Lourdes Church, Enola, PA
December 23, 2018 4th Sundav of Advent

Mass Schedule This Week
Saturday December 22
5:00pm Gladys Brawley

Sunday December 23
8:00am John Scott

(Matt & Ariel Franchak)

(Jerry & Ann Hudak)
10:30am People of the Parish

Monday, December 24-Christmas Eve

4:00pm People of the Parish

6:30pm People of the Parish

9:00pm People of the Parish

Tuesday, December 25-Christmas Day
10:00am People of the Parish

Daily 8am Masses for the remainder of the week are cancelled. Good
Shepherd has daily Mass at 6:30am & 8:30 am. Holy Spirit Chapel has
Mass 6:15 & Noon.

Saturday, December 29
5:00pm Connie Brown

Sunday, December 30
8:00am Valeria Lautsbaugh

(Ann & Ray Finkle)

(Sam & Maggie Roberto)
10:30am People of the Parish

Weekend Mass Hymns: Entrance-50, Offertory-42,
Communion-38 Recessional-68

Church Cleaning This Week: Team 2 Gordana
Puskic, Kristin Braun, Denise/Caroline Jamieson,
Maureen Walsh, Laura/Nick Minnich

New Hope Pantry

° Canned Meals (meal
helpers)

° Macaroni and Cheese

Feminine Hygiene
Products (very low

stock)

® Canned Fruit/ ° Beverages, 100% Fruit
Vegetables Juices
Peanut Butter ° Toilet paper; deodor-

ant; toothpaste; sham-

° Canned Tuna or poo; bars of soap

Chicken
L] Canned Soup

Please leave your donations IN THE WOODEN BIN, UNDER THE
MURAL IN THE SOCIAL HALL. THE BIN IS CLEARLY MARKED “FOOD
PANTRY". Please do not leave items in the Narthex. Thank you.

This Week In Our Parish

Sunday, December 23
4th Sunday of Advent

NO Faith Formation

| NO Youth Group
| Monday, December 24-Christmas Eve

Parish Office Closed

4:00pm Mass

6:30pm Mass

9:00pm Mass

Tuesday, December 25-Christmas Day
Parish Office Closed

10:00am Mass

| Wednesday, December 26

Parish Office Closed
Thursday, December 27

Parish Office Closed

5:30-7:30pm Girls BB

Friday, December 28
Parish Office Closed

Saturday, December 29

| 6:15am TMIY

| Sunday, December 30
' NO Faith Formation

| NO Youth Group

Altar Flowers: The 2019 flower calendar is now
open. Please contact the Parish Office to reserve
your date. This is a wonderful opportunity to honor
a loved one or a special event (anniversary, birth-
day, etc.) Dates fill up quick!

Financial News for December 15/16
Collections last week: Year to Date:
Amt rec’'d in pew 8,006.58 Amtrec’d 222,105.33

Amt rec’d online 1,348.00
Amt budget 8,200.00 Amt budget 193,800.00
Difference +1,154.58 Difference +28,305.33

Also received: 140.90 for votives, 42.00 Immaculate Concep-
tion, 20.00 Matthew 25, 70.00 Religious Retirement, Solemnity
of Mary 20.00 and 1504.23 for our development program (blue
envelopes). Thank you.




Respect Life Mass — The annual diocesan Respect Life
Mass will take place on Sunday, January 20, 2019 at
9:30 am at Good Shepherd Church in Camp Hill. This
Mass is celebrated every year to commemorate the
lives lost to abortion since 1973 and to pray for the
building up of a culture of life in our nation from con-
ception to natural death. Reverend Stephen Kelley,
chaplain to our diocese’s Rachel’s Vineyard post-
abortion ministry, will be the celebrant and homi-
list. Both he and Tom O’Neill will greet Respect Life
leaders and volunteers from around the diocese in the
narthex after the Mass. All are welcome!

Reminder: ALL bulletin submissions MUST be submitted
by NOON Monday for Sunday’s bulletin. Please send sub-
missions to:

sarah.kling@ourladyoflourdesenola.org
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With winter approaching and the possibility of
snow/ice, for everyone’s safety, our daily Mass will
follow the delay schedule for the township schools.
If East Penn is delayed for 1 hour, Mass will be at
9:00 a.m., if delayed for two hours, Mass will be at
10:00 a.m. and if schools are closed, Mass will be
celebrated at noon. Except when travel bans are
declared for extreme weather, the weekend Mass
schedule remains unchanged. PLEASE make your
own decision for personal safety. God does not
want you to hurt yourself or someone else while
trying to get to Mass.

Cookie Sale: PCCW would like to thank all the bakers, cookie
makers and candy makers that made our Annual Christmas
Cookie Sale a huge success. Thank you to all that helped set-
up, sell, tear down, clean up and everyone that helped in so
many ways! Your generosity raised over $1100 for our chari-
table works in the 2018-2019 budget! This Family can do
GREAT things!

Marine Corps Reserve Toys for Tots Project: The Knights of
Columbus Council 12404 thanks all parishioners who donated a

new unwrapped toy for the 2018 Toys for Tots project. We
were able to deliver six boxes (approximately 300 toys) to the
Harrisburg Marine Corps Reserve League Center for distribution
to children of families in need. Thanks again for your generosi-
ty; and pray for our military service men and women, and their
families.

The Rosary will be prayed one half hour before each Mass on
the first weekend of the month. Join us for this beautiful med-
itation and devotion on the life of Christ and his Blessed
Mother.

DECORATING THE CHURCH FOR CHRISTMAS: Family,
you are invited to help on December 23, 2018 at 2:00
to decorate the church (inside and out)! Bring your

% smile and your muscles! Hope to see you there!

Happy New Year!! Our Women'’s Ministry will restart on
January 10, 2019. We will be studying Restore the
Beauty. This is a Catholic Bible study/Prayer group open
to all women of the parish. We meet on Thursday even-
ing from 6:00pm to 7:30pm. Please contact Jennifer
Kent-Shank in the Parish office to register:

Jennifer.kent-shank@ourladyoflourdesenola.org.

Our Lady of Lourdes Christmas Mass Schedule:
December 24th: Christmas Eve
4:00pm, 6:30pm, 9:00pm
December 25th: Christmas Day
10:00am

During the holiday season, we’d like to take the time
to thank everyone that makes our Parish wonderful...

To our Eucharistic Ministers, our Ushers, our Lectors,
our Altar Servers, Sacristans, Organist and Choir: You
make our celebration of Mass complete.

To our Faith Formation teachers and leader: You are
one of the most important parts of Our Lady of
Lourdes future.

To all of our various groups/activities: The time that
you spend volunteering and participating throughout
the year is invaluable to our Parish.

To our Parishioners: Every weekend, you fill our pews
with faith, hope and fellowship. Our Parish Family is
abundant together.

»#«LET'S BEGIN THE HOLIDAY»»+




